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Comments: I write today to urge for the continued removal of ANILCA cabins as scheduled. As a native

Coloradoan and a backpacker in Wilderness areas, I can not overstate my conviction that the value  of

Wilderness is beyond quantification and that we protect it by continually sustaining and bending our goals

back…….to Nature.

The original provisions were accommodating and should NOT be altered.

Thank you.


